
June 7, 2018

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Docketing Division 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215-3793

RE: City of Hamilton, Ohio: Notice of Proposed Enactment of a Public
Way Ordinance

Dear Sir/Madam:

This letter is to provide notice, as required by O.R.C. § 4939.05(E), that the City of 
Hamilton, Ohio is considering an ordinance to establish and/or update the levy of public 
way fees as a result of anticipated changes to O.R.C. Chapter 4939 by Ohio House Bill 
478. This letter shall serve as notice of its consideration and proposed enactment of a 
Public Way Ordinance.

A copy of the Public Way Ordinance will be available by written request to the undersigned 
once it is introduced to the City Council for the Council’s consideration. Pursuant to 
O.R.C. § 4939.05(E), the City will not enact the proposed Public Way Ordinance until at 
least forty-five (45) days after the date this notification is filed with the Commission.

In the event that you have any questions regarding this notice or the proposed ordinance 
or need additional information, please contact Jim Logan, Executive Director of 
Infrastructure at 513-785-7223 orjim.logan@hamilton-oh.gov.
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Respectfully Submitted, 

Jim Logan
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